
 

 

ANNUAL ADMISSION NOTICE OF ST. COLMAN’S COLLEGE CLAREMORRIS IN 
RESPECT OF ADMISSIONS TO THE 2022/2023 SCHOOL YEAR 

 
 
 

 
 

PART 1 - Application and Decision Dates for admissions to First Year for the 

2022/2023 school year 

 
The school will commence accepting applications for admission on 03/11/2021 

The school shall cease accepting applications for admission on N/A 

The date by which applicants will be notified of the decision on their 

application is 

At the 

enrolment 

open evening 

The period within which applicants must confirm acceptance of an offer 

of admission is 

30/04/2022 

Please note: the school will consider and issue decisions on late applications in accordance 
with the school’s admission policy. 

 

PART 2- Special Class Application and Decision Dates for admission to St. Colman’s 

College 

Not Applicable 

PART 3- Number of places being made available in the 2022/2023 school year 
 

The number of places being made available in first year is 90 

The number of residential places is (boarding schools only) N/A 

The number of non-residential places is (boarding schools only) N/A 

The number of places being made available in the special class catering for 

students with [N/A] is 

N/A 

A copy of the school’s Admission Policy and the Enrolment Form for Admission for the year 

2022/2023 is available as follows:– 

To download at: www.stcolmans.ie 

On request: By emailing office@stcolmans.ie or writing to: The Principal, St. Colman’s 

College, Claremorris, Co. Mayo 

http://www.stcolmans.ie/
mailto:office@stcolmans.ie


 

PART 4 - Number of places in First Year for the 2022/2023 school year which 

were  offered and accepted before 1st February 2020 
 

The number of places for 1st year that were offered and accepted prior to the 
coming into operation of Section 62 of the Education (Admission to Schools) 
Act 2018 on 1st February 2020 is: 

NIL 

 

PART 5 – Breakdown of applications in the previous year if the school was 
oversubscribed 

 
Not Applicable 

 
 

Roy Hession 
Secretary to the Board of Management 


